
From:  Gayle  Henderson  <gayle@frosthub.com>

Date:  Tuesday,  July  12,  2022  at 8:00  PM

To:  Michael  Behrendt  <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>,  Durham  Town  Council  <council@ci.durham.nh.us>

Subject:  I support  of  food  trucks

Resent-From:  <council@ci.durham.nh.us>

Hello,

As a Durham,  NH resident,  I want  to send  the  support  of  our  entire  family  for  the  food truck  project.  We think  it would

be great  to  have  some  diversity  and  different  food  choiqes  in Durham.  I have  been a resident  in two different  homes in

Durham  since  1998.  We  need  change,  new  ideas,  and  modernization  of  amenities  for  the community  including  families.

My  children  could  go on bikes  on their  own,  it is more  Covid  friendly,  it appeals  to students  and families.  Please allow

this!  Our  town  needs  a sense  of  community  and  a gathering  space.  This  area  already  has business so please don't

discriminate  since  a few  people  are  worried  about  parking  and  noise.

At least  do it as a trial  for  6 months  to  see how  it works.

Thanks  for  the  consideration.

The  Henderson  Family  (Doug,  Gayle,  Lillly,  and  Finn)

5 Strout  lane

Durham  Nh

Sent  from  my iPhone
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